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PAC Meeting Minutes for May 11th, 2015    
 
PAC Executive: 
 
Present: Mrs. Ruby Jambh- President; Ms. Kristi Lewis- Secretary; Mrs. Harbans Kaur- 
Treasurer 
 
Regrets: Mrs. Naeema Sahebzedah- Vice President 
 
 
Call to Order: 3:11pm 
 
Adoption of Minutes: Motion by Ms. Lewis to adopt previous minutes from the March 2015 
meeting; Seconded by Mrs. Kaur 
 
Adoption of Agenda: Motion made by Ms. Lewis; Seconded by Mrs. Kaur 
 
Correspondence: None to report 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  RBC account: $3890.20       
Coast Capital account: $4833.48 (as of April 1st, 2015) 
 
A total of $598.00 was paid to pay for the Vaisakhi Luncheon. $297.00 was donated by Beaver 
Creek families to help cover those costs. Thanks to our donors.  
 
Principal’s Report: 
 

 School Calendar for 2015/16: Class times will be extended by just under ten minutes 
a day next year due to a late start date (September 8th, 2015) and an early year-end (June 
24th, 2016). An official plan (as to whether time will be added to the beginning or the end 
of the day) will be made by June 1st, 2015. Stay tuned.  

 Sports Day Concession: PAC will need as much parent participation as possible to 
help run the concession and pizza sales taking place on Sports Day. Please contact Ruby 
Jambh or Kristi Lewis for more information. Your help is needed and greatly appreciated!  

 Pizza Day Sale: Scheduled for Friday, May 22, 2015. 

 Year-end Awards: A motion was made by Ms. Lewis to approve funding of up to 
$750.00 to pay for Grade 7 medallions. Seconded by Mrs. Kaur. Carried unanimously. 
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 Raffle Baskets: A total of $1184.27 was our profit from raffle tickets this year. Thanks 
to everyone for their support!  

 Lion King: We still aren’t sure about exact numbers, but expect a small profit from 
ticket and t-shirt sales after all our costs have been paid.    

 
Meeting Adjourned: 3:52 pm 
 
Next meeting: Friday, June 12th, 3pm 

 
 
 
 
 


